Eimberly Gibbons

=
From: Lindsey B. Lucas
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 8:16 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: Patterson St.

Good morning!

| just wanted to let you know Rodney Dent has started the process to get the manufactured home permit for Patterson
St (PIN# 0559-05-3487.000). He is good to go as far as doing what he needs to with yall for the existing septic inspection.

Thank you,

Lindsey B. Lucas
Town of Lillington

Town Clerk/Permitting Technician
(910) 893-0310
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